
Little Sonshine Schoolhouse 2018-2019 
School Holidays and Other Important Dates 

(Please refer to your classroom notices and newsletters for any changes throughout the year to our calendar) 

 
August 7th   Orientation for New Parents 6 pm, no children please 
August 7th   Back to School Parent Night 6:30 pm, no children please 
August 15th   School Begins  
 
September3rd    Labor Day   CLOSED  
September 10th & 11th    Picture Day   9 am  
September 13th and 14th   Walk-a-thon   
 
November 1st   In-service Day   CLOSED  
November 12th   Veteran’s Day   CLOSED  
November 21st-24th    Thanksgiving Vacation  CLOSED  
 
December 7th   Christmas Program  10:00 am     
December 21st    Extended Care Day  7:00 am to 6:00 pm (Parents must sign up) 
December 24th thru Jan 1st  Christmas Vacation  CLOSED  
 
January 2nd-4th    Christmas Break   Extended Care only  
January 7, 2019   Classes Resume   School/Extended Care resume  
January 21st    Martin Luther King Jr  CLOSED 
January 31st Staff Development  12:15 pm Kinder early dismissal 9th   

  
 
February 18th President’s Day   CLOSED  
February 19th – 22nd     Winter Break   No School, Extended Care Open* 
 
March 28th and March 29th  Spring Pictures/Cap & Gown 9 am 
April 8th    Staff Development  CLOSED 
April 16th   Open House   All Welcome, 6-7 pm (All Parents and Students 

invited to visit all classrooms) 
April 19th   Good Friday   CLOSED 
April 22nd-April 26th  Easter Vacation   Extended Care Only 
       
 
May 7th-11th   Mother’s Day Teas  Check with child’s teacher for date 
May 27th    Memorial Day   CLOSED  
 
June 4th   Donuts for Dads   7:30-8:30 am on the playground 
June 10th - 11th                  Fun Days/Class Parties  
June 12th   Graduation   10:00 am 
June 13th and 14th  Teacher In-Service  CLOSED 
June 17th    Summer Programs Start 
 
 
 
Note: Extended Care children need to be signed up prior to the school vacations. Extended 
Care sign-ups will be posted in Room 6. We do require that you sign your child up so we have an 
accurate count of students so we will be staffed accordingly. If there are less than 8 
students signed up for Extended Care during any vacation time please note we may close. 


